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FISCAL NOTE

FY 2024 FY 2025 FY 2026
NON-ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT
Anticipated Revenue increase
GAME & FISH FUND $1,800,000 $5,731,000 $5,731,000 

Source of revenue increase:

Increase in nonresident special hunting license application fees for elk, deer 
and antelope

Assumptions:

Assuming the number of nonresident special hunting licenses issued for elk, deer 
and antelope are consistent with the three-year averages for calendar year 2020 
through 2022, a total revenue increase of $5,731,000 per year is anticipated.

The calendar year 2020 through 2022 average number of nonresident special hunting 
licenses issued were as follows:

• Nonresident special elk – 2,639
• Nonresident special deer – 3,831
• Nonresident special antelope – 3,192

This bill is effective January 1, 2024. Therefore, the revenue increase 
anticipated in FY 2024 reflects the amount associated with elk only. 

Prepared by:   Dean Temte, LSO Phone: 777-7881
(Information provided by Meredith Wood, Game and Fish Department, 777-4618)


